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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

County commission is seeking applicants for vacant probate judge seat  

 

Sandoval County, New Mexico, December 20, 2017 — The Sandoval County Commission is 

accepting applications for the vacant position of Sandoval County Probate Judge. 

 

The position is open due to the resignation of Judge Lawrence McClain, who was elected to the 

post in 2014.  

 

The commission’s appointee will serve the remainder of Judge McClain’s term, which runs until 

December 31, 2018. An election for a new probate judge will take place in November 2018. 

 

The probate judge oversees the court proceedings required to distribute a deceased person‘s 

property to their heirs. The judge also is authorized to conduct marriage ceremonies. 

 

Anyone interested in applying for this position must send a letter interest and a resume to the 

county manager’s office no later than January 12, 2018. The mailing address for the county 

manager’s office is: 

 

1500 Idalia Road, Building D 

   Bernalillo, New Mexico 87004 
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